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Greetings,
NYCAMH recently contacted you with a request that you complete ROPS Questionnaire for Tractor Parts Dealer, a survey that measured NEDA priorities for stocking rollover protective structures for farm tractors. This letter is a reminder that NYCAMH and NIOSH would value your opinion and input.  If you have not already completed the survey, could you take 5 minutes and do so now?  Your stated opinion will matter in the decision to provide ROPS to end users. 
If you have already completed the survey, please accept our sincere thanks for your valuable input, and be assured that we will act upon your concerns. 

Sincerely yours,  

Julie Sorensen


